
Sewer Assessment Technical Advisory Committee 
April 2, 2008 
DPW Conference Room 
 
Present:  Bill Cossart, Lisa Eggleston, Parker Coddington, Bob Leupold, Bruce Ey, Jody 
Kablack 
 
Lisa recapped the meeting held with DEP on Nov. 16, 2007.  Lisa Eggleston, John 
Drobinski, Bob Leupold and Jody Kablack were present for the Town, as well as our 
consultants Weston & Sampson.  We discussed the list of parcels reviewed (some were 
tested).  Nothing shows promise in the Route 20 area due to size or soils.  Further review 
of all parcels north of Route 20 and south of Route 27 were examined using Board of 
Health knowledge and SCS soil maps.  Out of town options to Framingham and Marlboro 
were discussed as well. Both have political issues. 
 
DEP urged continuing to review in-town options for disposal. The 2 most likely sites are 
Curtis Middle School and Haskell Field.  The committee would like to keep the Military 
Training Field on Old County Road on the table, since it is in close proximity to Route 
20.  The proposed archaeology survey may give an indication of whether the site is very 
sensitive, or has few artifacts.  The TAC will reassess after the survey is completed. 
 
The front field at Curtis may be viable. Preliminary data from the school construction 
project indicates sands and gravel in the area.  The front of the school is outside of Zone 
2 (the rear of the school is in Zone 2).  The front field is approximately 5 acres in size.   
 
Haskell field is also in Zone 2, but is much farther from the wells.  Due to its size, it will 
have significant capacity.  There are other sites in town that will need septic replacement 
in the future, including Noyes School, Town Hall and Longfellow Glen. 
 
The committee agreed to notify the Town Manager and Board of Selectmen of their 
considerations for in-town options, and to get feedback.  Once approved by the Town 
Manager and Selectmen, the TAC will conduct soil testing on Haskell and Curtis.  The 
TAC also urges the Town Manager to contact Raytheon, the City of Marlboro and the 
Town of Framingham to explain Sudbury’s needs and see if they can assist.  
 
Bruce Ey will look in his files for test logs on Curtis. Jody Kablack will discuss Haskell 
Field with Dennis Mannone, and see if he has the irrigation well test logs. 
 
 


